Tyese Gillespie

On The Mark Locators LLC
139 Banff St

Bear, DE 19701

Continued Eligibility Date: June 30, 2020

Dear: Tyese Gillespie

We received the required annual documentation for certification, and have found your firm to be compliant with the
regulations of 49 CFR Part 26, thus your firm remains eligible to participate as a DBE on federal-aid projects
administered by DelDOT and is currently certified to provide services under the following North American Industrial
Classification System NAICS #’s: NAICS 561990: LOCATING UNDERGROUND UTILITY LINES PRIOR TO
DIGGING:

Please notify the DBE program in writing if this is incorrect. Your firm bears the burden of providing detailed company
information the Delaware DBE Program needs to make an appropriate NAICS code designation. If you have questions or
concerns regarding your NAICS codes information, please do not hesitate to contact us. Additionally, if you believe that
there is not a NAICS code that fully or clearly describes the type(s) of work in which you are performing, you may
request that the DBE Program supplement the assigned NAICS code(s) with a clear, specific, and detailed narrative
description of the type of work in which the firm is certified.

It remains your responsibility to inform DelDOT, within 30 days of the occurrence, of any change in your ability to meet
the federal size, disadvantaged status, ownership, and control requirements of Part 26, or any material change in the
information you provided during your most recent review. Changes in management responsibility among members of the
company are covered by this requirement. You must attach supporting documentation describing in detail the nature of
such changes and the declaration must be sworn in writing and is executed under penalty of perjury of the laws of the
United States.

Certification Renewal: It is your responsibility to submit your Annual No Change Affidavit and most recent business
taxes each year within the month that you were originally certified via the Civil Rights Compliance Reporting System at
https://deldotcivilrights.dbesystem.com. Here you will find the form(s) needed, as well as view pertinent information
related to your certification and renewal date. These documents are to be submitted to DelDOT every year on the
certification anniversary date and shall specifically state that the firm continues to meet business size criteria and the
overall gross receipts cap. Any firm that fails to provide any of the aforementioned in a timely manner will be deemed to
have failed to cooperate under §26.109(c) and is subject to immediate disqualification from the DBE Program. The DBE
Program reserves the right to rescind certification if any information upon which it is based proves to be false, inaccurate,
or misleading. We wish you great success in all of your future business ventures. If we can be of help, send an email to
DOT.DelawareDBE@state.de.us or give us a call at (302) 760-2035.

Sincerely,

Luz E. Paradoa
DelDOT DBE Program Manager



